
Gary Zepp

To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: RE: SB19O

From: Parker Guide Service [mailto: parkerpuidesernceQmail.com1
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 1:54 PM
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: SB19O

Dear Senator Mr. Huggins:

We want to express our support for your Packer / Apprentice bill SB 190 and thank you for sponsoring it. It is
very much needed and look forward to its passage.

Sincerely
Bruce & Ann-Marie Parker

Parker Guide Service
Bruce & Ann-Marie Parker
P.O. Box 6290
Silica, AK. 99835
(907)747-6026
Fax: (907)747-8576
Cell: (907)738-6760
parkerguideservice(?imail.com
www.alaskaboatcruises.com
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